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On July 31, 2009, Sharing Hope Ministry purchased a two-story, 11,000 square-foot 
brick building, located at 2300 SW 7th Avenue.  This building soon will become Patsy’s 
Place Transitional Home. Our goal is to open its doors to area women early in 2010.

“Can you help me? I’ll be returning to Amarillo early in 2010.  I used to be a 
nurse but I have struggled with addiction. My desire is to provide for my family in 
the way they deserve. I need some support as I know I’m not ready to go back after 
my release...I am anxiously waiting for your consideration” ~ Dora

Since 2002, Sharing Hope Ministry has been working with recently released women who 
return to our community.  Our Stepping Stones aftercare program typically serves 54 
women from the Texas Panhandle annually.  We expect 12-18 residents at Patsy’s Place 
each year, with continued aftercare services to an additional 50 women. They can receive 
support, referrals to area resources, mentoring and participate in training classes offered 
at Patsy’s Place.

Sharing Hope Ministry has seen the difficulties of re-entry experienced by area women. 
We have witnessed even those with the deepest commitment to Christ have endured hard-
ships of being released ill-equipped to begin life free from drugs and crime. According 
to the Texas Department of Criminal Justice, without any assistance given, nearly 80% 
of the women will re-offend within 18 months of their release.  This is costly to taxpay-
ers, as well as emotionally costly to the repeat offender, her family and the community.  
However, with a faith-based aftercare program, studies prove the recidivism rate can be 
cut to an average of 38%, and in some communities as low as 3%.

Before the first woman passes through our doors, there will be extensive renovation to 
Patsy’s Place. With your help, we can provide a home that will be the standard for faith-
based re-entry programs for women recently released from incarceration. We will allow 
God’s transforming grace and truth to work through our programs to restore formerly 
incarcerated women to become contributing members to the community, bearing witness 
that no life is beyond the reach of God’s power.

Sharing Hope Ministry has made a firm commitment to be a faith-based program.  Be-
cause of this commitment, we will forego many funding opportunities that would limit 
our religious outreach.  We are relying heavily on support from Christian foundations 
and our Sharing Hope friends. This is vital as we prepare our home for women returning 
to our community.

A REAL ITY !
Transitional Home
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What YOU Can Do to Make 
Patsy’s Place a Reality

It will cost a total of $537,919 to purchase the building 
and renovate the upper level for Patsy’s Place.  We’ve 
raised over $307,000 but still have $231,000 to go.

$0

$100,000

$200,000

$300,000

$400,000

$500,000

$600,000

Total
Still

Needed
$230,585

Total
Raised

$307,334

“Give a Hand, Buy a Foot”
With our “Give a Hand, Buy a Foot” program, you will help us, literally, provide 
Patsy’s Place foot by foot.  Fifty dollars will renovate one square foot of property 
to provide a loving Christian home for women desiring to re-enter our community 
as godly and productive members.  Individuals and groups will be encouraged to 
renovate a room for the house, in their name or in honor of a loved one.  Please 
contact the Sharing Hope office for more information about how you can be a 
founding member of this program. A permanent display will honor all donors.

What Your Gift Would Provide
As we begin work on Patsy’s Place, there are specific construction projects your 
donation can fund:

$26,000 would provide the Living Room

$25,000 would provide the Educational Center

$16,500 would provide the Kitchen/Dining Room

$10,000 would provide the Chapel - PROVIDED

$6,000 would provide a Bedroom – need 12

$3,600 would provide the Laundry Room

$2,500 would provide a Counseling Room – need 2

$1,100 would provide a Storage Closet.

You can’t provide an entire room?  No problem! Provide as many square feet as 
you can and we’ll combine your gift with other donors as we work together to reach 
our goal of providing a safe and stable Christian home for women to learn the new 
skills for living.

Thank you to Scott and Gloria Herrick for providing the chapel and for 
the generous support of the Gilliland Foundation for their assistance 
towards the renovation of Patsy’s Place.

“Your Change to 
Make a Change” 

Campaign

A Challenge from a
Sharing Hope Volunteer

There is nothing like a little friendly competition 
to keep things interesting as we raise money for 
Patsy’s Place. The idea is to collect all of your 
spare change for the next few months.  You can 
raise money as a family or by teams. I challenge 
all the other Sharing Hope Ministry volunteer 
teams (office workers, jail Ministry teams, Step-
ping Stones, prayer team) to a competition.  I also 
encourage everyone to get your kids, family mem-
bers, co-workers and friends involved.  This will be 
a great way to let them know what Sharing Hope 
Ministry is about and I think we’ll all be surprised 
by how much we collect in a short period of time.  
The team raising the most money will earn “brag-
ging rights” and be featured in the Sharing Hope 
Ministry newsletter. Thanks for your support as 
we make Patsy’s Place a reality ~ Connie Garrett, 
Potter County Jail Ministry Leader

Contact the Sharing Hope office if “Your 
Change to Make a Change” label hasn’t ar-
rived in the mail or if you need additional 
labels. Place this label on any container 
you want to use to collect your change.  
The challenge will end on November 1, 
2009. There will be several drop-off loca-
tions where you may bring donations, in-
cluding the Sharing Hope Ministry office 
or the “Christmas in October” gift and craft 
Show at the South Exhibit Hall of the Civic 
Center, October 24th and 25th.  Remem-
ber, your change will be instrumental in 
helping a searching woman learn how to 
change her destructive behavior through a 
relationship with Christ.



Christmas in  
 October 
October 24th and 25th 

at the South Exhibit Hall 
of the Civic Center.
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Expanding Our 
BORDERS!

My addiction problems go way back 

to when I was 12 yrs old.  I’m now 

32 and have three children.  I know I 

need to get right with God so the ad-

diction doesn’t repeat itself as it did 

from my mother to me.  My children 

deserve better. Would you send me the 

Life Recovery Bible and studies?  I’ve 

borrowed a friend’s and it is amaz-

ing! Thanks, Shana J.

A monthly donation of as little as $15 

($180 a year) will provide a Life Re-

covery Bible and Bible study materials 

to a qualified woman.  These women 

are searching for help as they build a 

new life in Christ. There are several 

ways to donate to Sharing Hope Min-

istry.  Visit our website at www.shar-

inghopeministry.org to print a donor 

form or contact us to set up an auto-

matic monthly donation to be deduct-

ed from your account, eliminating the 

hassle of writing and mailing checks.  

The office also accepts MasterCard 

and VISA.

The “Christmas In October” gift and craft show” is another 
great opportunity to help Sharing Hope continue assist-
ing incarcerated women and those in recovery.  They can overcome 
destructive behavior when we share God’s love and hope through His 
Word and as we equip them with necessary life skills. 

There are a wide variety of booths at the “Christmas in October” event which offer 
gifts and handmade crafts.  This is a fun way to get started on the holiday season.  
While you are there, plan to stop by and see the beautiful Sharing Hope quilt. A $2 
donation gives you a chance to take this wonderful quilt home.  Have you heard 
about our bake sale? You will be amazed at the sea of fabulous food.  This is a 
fabulous event because of the wonderful volunteers that work so hard to make is 
special. Check out the “Christmas In October” Volunteer Opportunities to learn 
how you can be involved.

Christmas In October
Volunteer Opportunities

There will be many volunteer opportunities and we would love for you to call the 
Sharing Hope office at 358-7803 to let us know where you would like to serve.  We 
are looking for volunteers in the following areas:

•	 Sponsors willing to underwrite $500 or more to cover expenses for the 
“Christmas in October” fundraiser. Our goal is for all proceeds to benefit the 
ministry.  A sponsor packet is available to anyone interested in helping under-
write the expenses of this event.  Please contact the office at 358-7803 for more 
information.

•	 Volunteers to place promotional posters in area businesses. 

•	 Gift cards from Hobby Lobby for “Christmas in October” supplies.

•	 Workers during the event.

•	 Those who can provide items for the bake sale.

•	 Women to make bows before the event.

•	 Helpers to decorate the bake sale items on Friday, October 23rd.

•	 Women to provide Christmas and autumn containers, cellophane (clear only 
please), decorations and wired-ribbon for the bake sale.

•	 People to pray for the event and the volunteers involved in planning.

More questions about 
Sharing Hope Ministry?

Check us out at

www.sharinghopeministry.org
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Sharing Hope Supporters – Apr. – Jun. 2009

v	 Speaking opportunities~ Let us speak to your 
women’s club or civic group.

v	 Volunteers to do data entry for 1-2 hour a week.

v	 Volunteers to help with our Bible study program.

v	 Paper towels, copy paper, large trash bags for the 
office

Sharing Hope Ministry
Has Several Needs:

Sharon Albracht
Ambassadors Bible Class 
Mary & Rodney Alt
Denise & Blake Autry
Jennifer & Brent 
Auvermann
James & Reba Bailey
Laura Baird
Letha Banks
Jerold & Karlena Barry
Wahleah Beck
Donna Bishop
John & Brenda Blakley
Mary Kay & Franklin 
Bottoms
Ron & Cheri Boyd
Jean Boyles
Marie Braboy
Lisa & Lew Bradshaw
Rickey & Joy Brenneman
Ann & Kenneth Bright
Linda & Randy Brown
Terry & Brenda Burns
Leona & Harold Caraway
Russ & Terri Cato
Tiffani & Matthew Carter
Marilyn & Jim Childers
Keith & Frances Clark
Connie Cook
Shannon Cornell
Larry & Dolores Cross
Amy Cunningham
Shirley Daniel
Patty & Frank DeRight
Frances Dolcater
Jennifer & James Dowell
Suzanne & Bob East

Eggleston & Eggleston PC
Allyson Ellis
Paul & Linda Endres
Faith City Ministries
Robert & Marty File
Fishermen Class
Frank & Becky Foster
Bob & Connie Garrett
Kim & Kent Gilbert
Raymond & JoAnne 
Gonzales
Michael Graham
Ben & Bonnie Green
Gwen & Mike Green
Jim & Karen Guest
David & Pam Hall
John & Helen Hammond
T.D. & Shari Hammons
Janet Heard
Dan & Glenda Hetrick
Johnny & Phyllis Hicks
Christy Hilbert
Hillside Christian Church
Steve & Stacey Hitchcock
Janice & Robert Hodges
Ron & Connie Hodges
Toni & Dirk Hoover
Rita & Steve Houchin
Mary Ellen Hughes
Shirley Irwin
Ken & Janice Johnson
Nona & Fred Johnson
Patricia Jones
Janet & David 
Kampschroeder
James & Karen Keister
Penny King

Jeannie Kuhlman
Kirk & Candy Kuykendall
Lamplighters Class
Penny Lawlis
Dorothy Lee
Jay & Eva Lile
Buddy & Leigh Link
Becky Logsdon
Elizabeth Maddox
Mike & Cathy Manes
Willetta March
Debra & Joe Bob McCartt
Heidt & Dianna Melson
Margaret Moore
Gail & Barry Mustoe
Bill & Evelyn Narrell
Jean Neel
Ginger & Kevin Nelson
David & Donna Palermo
Panhandle Steel Buildings
Partners in Prayer
Nelda Pennington
Katrina & Shan Phillips
Richardson Construction
Dave & April Riggs
John & Laurie Riggs
Lydia Rodriguez
Maggie Schakel
Gerry & Joyce Schultz
Bob & Jane Scott
Heather Shiplet
Rebecca & Judd Simmons
Charlotte Slay
Bill & Margaret Snead
Linda Stafford
Catherine Stargel
Don & Sammye Stark

Scott & Becky Stark
Juanita Taylor
The Church at Quail Creek
Douglas Toulouse
Debbie Unruh
Dorothy Van Deventer
Evelyn Van Deventer
Debbie Warden
Westcliff Bible Church
Aletha White
Daris & Mark White
Kin & Vonnie White
Marvin & Wilda Willis
Mickey & Judy Wilson
Women of Grace

FUND A BIBLE:
Mary & Rodney Alt
John & Brenda Blakley
John & Carol Blakley
Ron & Cheri Boyd
Chris & Ronnie Brady
Louise Brown
Randy & Linda Brown
Pat & Jerry Burling
Sandie & Russell Campbell
Keith & Frances Clark
Virginia Cooley
Jenny & Sherwin Cox
Peggy & Gary Culp
Beverly Davey
Mary Ellen Dietrick
Sandy Duncan
Virginia Dunn
Diamond V Investment 
Group
Suzanne & Bob East

Mike & Elaine Eubank
Karan Fry
Judy Fuller
G4D Limited
Chip & Phyllis Garrison
Rhonne & J.R. Gary
Byron & Tricia Gossett
Butch & Judy Greer
Jack & Linda Hall
Kelle Hall
Rusty & Heidi Hawkins
David & Mona Higgins
Robert & Janice Hodges
Ron & Connie Hodges
Mike & Sherilyn Jennings
Janet & David 
Kampschroeder
James & Karen Keister
Ken Kelly
Jack & Darlene Knight
Becky Logsdon
Debra & Joe Bob McCartt
Walter & Carol McNeer
Barry McNutt
Tim &  Vickie Merrill
Jane Meyers
Claudia & Gary Mezel
Vikki & Danny Nabors
Jean Neel
David & Donna Palermo
Nelda Pennington
Alby & Don Peters
Jody & Gary Purser
Emmett & Nancy Rice
Joel Richardson
Sam & Debbie Rigdon
Kimberley & Keith 
Rutherford

Molly & Bruce Sadler
Kent Sappenfield
Mary & Maurice Schooler
Gerry & Joyce Schultz
Garland & Sharon Sell
Heather Shiplet
Nick & Roberta Smart
Suzanne & Ricky Smith
Linda Stafford
Byron & Earlene Stiles
Larry & Yvonda Stokes
Lota & Eddie Taylor
Brian & Becky Tucker
Laura & Dustin Turner
Scott & Jodi Verner
Bill & Linda Walker
Randy & Mariwyn Webb
Kin & Vonnie White
Lindsey & Trevor White
Nancy & Perry Williams
Mickey & Judy Wilson
Donna & Don Woolsey

In Memory of:
The Father of Neal Askew
The Mother of Judy 
Simmons
by Ken and Janice Johnson

Clinton Burt
by Twanna & Don Powell

Gary Davis
by Twanna & Don Powell

Louise Hinnant
by Fletcher & Charlotte 
Smith

Frankie Hunter
by John & Diana Tolk

Schellon Meek
by Ken & Janice Johnson

Cliff Pritchard
by James & Sharon Verner

Linda Rogers
by Dorothy Van Deventer

Steve Sterquell
by Jerry & Linda Webb

T. Joe Summers
by Dorothy Van Deventer
 
In Honor of:
Aurene Bevers
by Catherine Stargel

Darla Andrew
by Kenneth Comer, DDS 
& Staff

Dr. Steve Austin, DDS 
& Staff
by Deborah Tilson

Helen Walker
by Terry & Marie 
McCormick

PATSY’S PLACE:
Jerry & Trish Bailey
Ron & Cheri Boyd
Marie Braboy
Linda & Randy Brown
JoAnne & J.D. Danner

Sherri Dial
Jeff & Royse Donaway
Chip & Phyllis Garrison
Charla Hakimi
Scott & Gloria Herrick
David & Mona Higgins
Janice & Robert Hodges
Joyce Hughes
Kirk & Candy Kuykendall
Sam & Susan Lewis
Art & Laura Owen
Jim & Kathy Ray
Dave & April Riggs
Kenneth & Diana 
Schmidtman
Byron & Earlene Stiles
Eddie & Lota Taylor
John & Vicki Taylor
Debra & Tom Tiffany
Donna & Don Woolsey

PATSY’S PLACE - IN 
MEMORY OF:
Virgie Logsdon
by the Ambassadors Class

Marguerite Melson
by Jimmy & Carolyn 
Williams

Steve Sterquell
by Bob & Connie Garrett
 
PATSY’S PLACE - IN 
HONOR OF:
Ron & Cheri Boyd
by Bob & Connie Garrett
 


